
Attachment 4 

Timeline of Events 

October 16, 2018 – Board passes resolution 18-455 and 18-456: 

That the Board's support of the Municipal Regional District Tax renewal be subject to the Parksville 
Qualicum Beach Tourism Association submitting by 2021 the provincially required One Year Tactical Plan 
that includes a provision to use Municipal Regional District Tax revenues from Online Accommodation 
Platforms for affordable housing; and 

That in 2020 the Regional District of Nanaimo, the City of Parksville and the Town of Qualicum Beach work 
with the Parksville Qualicum Beach Tourism Association and accommodation providers to develop an 
Affordable Housing Municipal Regional District Tax Plan starting in 2020. 
 
 
Fall 2020 – Discussions initiated with affordable housing service providers to identify viable affordable 
housing options for the use of Municipal Regional District Tax revenues from Online Accommodation 
Platforms.  
 
 
March 9, 2021 – Report to Regional District of Nanaimo Committee of the Whole outlining viable 
affordable housing options and recommending the Nanaimo Regional Rent Bank operated by the 
Nanaimo Region John Howard Society as the preferred affordable housing option and service provider. 
 
 
Spring 2021 – Consultation required to take place with the Parksville Qualicum Beach Tourism Association, 
City of Parksville and Town of Qualicum Beach on the recommended affordable housing option. 

 
 
Summer 2021 – Support required from the Regional District of Nanaimo, City of Parksville and Town of 

Qualicum Beach of contract between the recommended affordable housing service provider and the 

Parksville Qualicum Beach Tourism Association. 

 

November 30, 2021 – Parksville Qualicum Beach Tourism Association to submit the 2022 One Year Tactical 

Plan to the Province including provisions and details on the recommended affordable housing option.  

 

First Quarter 2022 –  Provincial approval of the 2022 One Year Tactical Plan and Municipal Regional District 

Tax Online Accommodation Platform funds to be distributed to the preferred affordable housing service 

provider. 

 

2023 – Support required from the Regional District of Nanaimo, City of Parksville and Town of Qualicum 

Beach for the Parksville Qualicum Beach Tourism Association Municipal Regional District Tax five-year 

renewal commencing in 2024.  


